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President’s Message:                                            


There is always so much happening in June.  It’s a magnificent time of 
year.  Our garden, in fact our entire town, is so lush and green.  It is a 
great time to celebrate anything and everything. We don’t even need a 
big reason - let’s just celebrate life!


Our Uxbridge Probus Club turns six in June, and we have our Annual 
General Meeting where we will attend to a bit of administrative business. 
We will introduce our new Management Team and show our gratitude tor 
those whose terms are up and will be enjoying a well-deserved break. 
Our club could never be what it is without the dedication of all our 
dedicated volunteers.


The 2024/2025 Membership dues need to be sent in or brought to our 
June 12 meeting. You will see the announcement in this newsletter. Thank 
you to so many who have sent their dues in already. We appreciate you!


Do you ever wish you had 
someone to have lunch with after 
our meetings?  Starting next week, 
April will make reservations at the 
Corner House. Just before we 
break for coffee, we will ask for a 
show of hands for those interested 
in going to lunch and reservations 
will be confirmed.


Have you checked out our new website www.uxbridgeprobus.ca  to see 
our fresh new look? Explore the Community Hub for things to do locally. 
Do you remember our interesting March speaker from the Ministry of 
Finance who spoke about taxes?  Our new website has a link to their 
“Webinars For Seniors” in the Community Hub under “You And Your 
Money”.  It’s always good to keep up to date with tax information.


We look forward to celebrating with you at our meeting next week.   


Kathy Clulow


http://www.uxbridgeprobus.com
http://uxbridgeprobus.gmail.com
http://www.uxbridgeprobus.ca


At our May 8 meeting, award winning educator and Improv Coach, Robin 
Clipsham, from Muskoka Stageworks, did a fabulous and fun session on 
improvisation and the importance of humour for a healthy brain, especially 
as we age.  She took the audience through a few warm up exercises and 
then several volunteers including Chuck, Bernie, Marcia, April & Amber got 
involved as Robin taught us a few improv games with hilarious results!


From Your Speakers’ Chair

From Your House Chair

Come and be inspired by Angie Sandow, Speaker, Author and Producer as 
she shares her story about the power of perseverance and the importance 
of self-determination in the face of adversity.                                                         
As a result of being born with various birth defects, the most noticeable of 
which is the limb difference to her right arm and hand, Angie was often 
seen as "different". She never let negative perceptions define her future. 
Instead, she remained steadfast in her determination to succeed.  Always 
encouraged to reach for the stars, Angie believes that anything is possible 
and that no-one should be judged based on their appearance.                  
Angie has also made an award-winning documentary called "Angie - Tales 
of Determination," which has been selected by several film festivals, and 
recently published a book titled "From Chemo to Throttle." which will be 

available for purchase at the meeting.   Find out more at: https://www.justridin.com 


This is a special month for Probus and we will be celebrating!!!  We will have fun food and 
activities to help celebrate an amazing 6 years of coming together for Fun, Friends & 
Fellowship.                                                                                                                                          

This month:                                                                                                                                  
Anne Gavreau and Bob Smith will be greeting us!!                                                                   
Rod Eastman, Ann Wicks and Barry Scarlett will be setting up!                                                                 
Gerri Martin, Paula Donahoe and Sally will be working on refreshments.                                                            


 Don’t forget to Lug-A-Mug to help us with our environmental footprint!                                              

Upcoming Speakers: June 12  - Angela Sandow, Inspirational Speaker - “Why Can’t I?”


July 10 – Angelica Ganea – Pop/Classical Singer - “Songs and Stories” 

An incredible singer with an inspirational story!  In this storytelling & song 
presentation, Angelica takes her audiences with wit, humour and candour on a 
fascinating ride, ending with an unexpected, powerful message and a lesson for 
us all.  For more info go to: https://iamangelica.com


https://iamangelica.com/
https://www.justridin.com


Facebook Post of the Month

From Your Membership Chair

OH NO!  This may be your final newsletter!  Your 
2023/24 membership fees cover you just until the 
AGM next week!  If you haven’t yet renewed your 
membership, now is the time to do it!  You can pay 
$40 by cheque or e-transfer to: 
treasurer.uxbridgeprobus@gmail.com  (please 
remember to include your name and “MEMBERSHIP 
RENEWAL” in the comment section).                         
We would prefer you do not pay cash.


HELP US OUT!  Did you pay cash at the May meeting to renew your membership?  The list 
we had made has disappeared and we want to make sure all those who paid are 
accounted for. Use this link: membership.uxbridgeprobus@gmail.com to let us know you 
have paid to renew.


NOT RENEWING?  If you will NOT be renewing your membership, we will be sorry to see 
you go! Please let us know if you are not returning in order to remove yourself from our 
mailing list and create a space for someone on the waiting list by using this link: 
membership.uxbridgeprobus@gmail.com                     

The Uxbridge PROBUS Club for Members 
Only Facebook group continues to grow

and now has 129 members.  

We posted these pics of last month’s 
speaker who inspired us all to laugh and 
have fun.  She also inspired us to start 
our own Improv Interest Group! Find out 
more in the Interest Group section of this 
month’s Newsletter.  

Our Facebook page is a great way to 
stay in touch and find out everything 
that is going on so stay tuned!

You can find us by searching for PROBUS 
Club of Uxbridge.

NOTE: You will need a Facebook Account                                              
to join in the fun!  


	Post of the month is from Zina Bolak
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Upcycling Day is June 24  (Report by Janet Patterson)


Did you even know? And just what is upcycling anyway?  Is it any different 
from recycling?                                                                                                                                     
We all recycle if we can. However, the creative among us may also upcycle.  
Upcycling is recycling (something) in such a way that the resulting product is of higher value than 
the original item.  Whereas recycling is the breakdown of used materials into new materials that 
can be used for other products, upcycling is transformational.                                                        
Some examples of upcycling: turning an old vase into a lamp base; making something out of old 
clothing or fabrics;  painting/upholstering worn-out furniture etc.  The number of ways, and the 
number of things, that can be upcycled are limited only by one’s imagination.                                                                                                                                     

In many ways upcycling is its own reward. The environment 
benefits from the reduction of waste sent to landfill; less need 
for production of new goods or the extraction of raw 
materials - thus, less air and water pollution, less greenhouse 
gas emissions as well as the conservation of natural 
resources.                                                                                     
There are personal benefits too.  If you want to help out 
Mother Nature, this is a good way.  It gets your creative 
juices flowing and if your muse has abandoned you, find 
someone to whom you can donate your ‘stuff’ e.g., animal 
shelters, artisans . You will feel just as good – guaranteed.                                                                                               

So, next time you are about to discard something, STOP - take a moment and ask yourself, could 
this item be made into something else? You will be doing yourself, and the world, a favour.  It’s 
something our ancestors knew how to do and the world needs us to relearn.


Reducing Your Footprint

New PROBUS Chapters!

Scugog - Uxbridge Probus Club                                                                          
Celebrates June 5th ( today) with their first meeting at 10 am, currently 
located at Hope Church in Port Perry.  We have been mentoring and 
meeting with their new management team for weeks.  Now they are 
ready to launch the new club.  Tell your friends what you love about 
Probus, and let them know this new club is welcoming members now.


Both clubs are looking for volunteers.

Lake Simcoe Area Probus Club                                                                                         
This club will service the northern area (Beaverton, Cannington, 
Pefferlaw, Udora and Georgina). Their information meeting will take 
place June 18 at 10 am in  Udora Hall. Tell your friends that live in this 
northern area that they finally get their own club and invite them to 
come and hear what it is all about.



From Your Social Committee

Timbercreek Mini Golf - April 17

On May 30, the Uxbridge Probus gang descended on Timber Creek Mini Golf course at 
1:00 for an afternoon of fun.  We were thankful that this event was changed from rainy 
Tuesday to this perfectly sunny and comfortable Thursday. 
The staff set us up at multiple starting positions on the same course so that we all finished 
at similar times. And the eighteenth hole did not swallow our ball!  There were many trials 
and tribulations with challenging putts - were the rims on the holes raised or some balls 
magnetized??? (Ha, ha!) 
Congratulations to our top three mini golfers today - Margaret Blanchet, followed closely 
by John Willcock and Chuck Heroux! 
After the game, we all enjoyed ice cream on the patio, licking and laughing for the rest 
of the afternoon! Thank you, Peggy Kennedy, for organizing this event! We look forward 
to our next mini golf game where still more of us may score a hole in one!


        Report by Marcia Beales                                            Photos by Bob Kennedy & Bernie Beales




Upcoming Social Events

TO SIGN UP FOR ALL SOCIAL EVENTS:

First - you must sign up at the Social Events Table during General Meetings,                        

by e-mail to social.uxbridgeprobus@gmail.com                                                                         
or by telephone to Social Chair Gail Heroux (905-852-9927).


Next - you must pay either by e-transfer to treasurer.uxbridgeprobus@gmail.com 

or by cheque at a meeting or by mail to: 


Uxbridge PROBUS c/o Gail Heroux, 72 Munro Cres., Uxbridge ON L9P 1L8.


You must be a vaccinated member of Uxbridge PROBUS to attend Social Events 

(or be sponsored by a member and provide proof of COVID19 vaccination).


	 	 


1000 ISLANDS CRUISE

Thursday July 18


COST :  $185 (Members) $195 (Guests)

Package includes:


9:00 am - Pick-up by deluxe motor coach 

12:30 pm - Lunch aboard the Island Star with entertainment 

(Songs of the Beatles)

4:00 pm - Trolley tour of Kingston (1 hr)


7:30 pm - Approx. arrival at home 

All HST, taxes and gratuities

Water provided on coach


See separate flyer for more details


WEDNESDAY JUNE 12 at 6:00 p.m.


RCMP MUSICAL RIDE 

returns to WINDREACH FARM in Ashburn to 

celebrate their 35th anniversary!

Pre-show performance by 

SUPERDOGS!

THURSDAY, JUNE 27, 10 a.m. - Noon


COFFEE & CONVERSATION 

Only $5 per person!


ONCE AGAIN HOSTED BY DEIRDRE GIBSON & ROBERT REIMERS

23 Wilson St, Uxbridge


Please come for an opportunity to chat with your fellow members 
and meet some newer members.


Everyone welcome - both new and longer term members!


Sold Out

Group Rate Sold Out!

mailto:social.uxbridgeprobus@gmail.com
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SUNDAY DECEMBER 10… 

Tuesday, August 20 at 10:00 a.m.


Light Lunch & Tour

At Leaskdale Church

COST :  $20 (Members) $25 (Guests)


Leaskdale Church (wheelchair 
accessible) is home to luncheon, teas 
and Lucy Maud Montgomery Gift Shop

(Leaskdale Manse is accessible only on 
first floor)

See separate flyer for more details

Sign up directions in Gold Box above


THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 26  10:00-5:00 (Lunch 1:00 p.m.)


Summer Finale Barbecue                                                           
Cullen Central Park, 4015 Cochrane St., Whitby


Erin Monaghan Catering                                                                  
Choice of pulled pork or chicken on a bun, selection of salads, dessert (pie & cheesecake),  cold 
drinks, tea & coffee


What To Do 
-scavenger hunt (NEW in 2024)                                                                                               
-paved walking trails 
-croquet, bocci ball 
-corn hole 
-soccer (for the brave & foolish?)                                                                                                
-badminton                                                                                                                                     
-public pickle ball courts available (first come, first 
served)                                                                           
-watch the games & cheer                                                  

-bring a lawn chair to sit around & chat!                

Cost: $40 for member & $45 for guest


See separate flyer for more details

Sign up directions in Gold Box above



WITH RON BROWN, Historian & Author

COST:   $148   (Guest $158)

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 8, 2024

8:30 am 	 Depart from Walmart in Uxbridge

12:00 pm 	 Lunch is at the Bonnie View Inn

2:30 pm 	 Visit the Haliburton Wolf Centre, home to a pack of Timber Wolves in a 	 	
	 	 large 15-acre enclosure, which is one of the largest of its kind in the world. 		
	 	 The Wolf Centre contains numerous exhibits, a small cinema/classroom, a 		
	 	 retail area featuring a wide selection of wolf related books, tapes, and 	 	
	 	 graphics and a large indoor observatory overlooking the feeding area 	 	
	 	 within the wolf compound. 

4:00 pm	 Spend time at the Country Cottage Log Cabin Trading Company

7:30 pm 	 Approximate return time home 


See separate flyer for more details


Make up your team of 3-4 people per car 
Decorate your car - prize for best car decorations                                                   

Dress up your team - prize for most original team outfit 


Meet in the arena parking lot to start and finish at Wooden Sticks Golf Club for 
optional dinner (at your own expense). Sign up will begin this summer.  Meanwhile, 
get your team together and think about your costumes and decorations!

HALLOWE’EN EVENT!                                                           
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 24 - COST $5                                                           

CAR RALLY                                                   



THE LION KING

Wednesday, January 15, 2025


Mirvish Productions is bringing this show back to the Princess of Wales 
Theatre.  We are planning to attend the Wednesday, January 15 
matinee performance with lunch before the show.


Toronto will become the first city in North America to have a second 
sit-down production of “Disney’s The Lion King” and will launch a new 
generation of Canadian artists.


Sign up starting in August!  Approximate cost for Show, Lunch and Transportation is $238.


SUNDAY DECEMBER 10… 

PLEASE NOTE NEW DATE! 
(BETTER SEATS WERE AVAILABLE ON THIS DATE)


Markham Concert Band Performances

2:00 pm - Flato Theatre, Markham


Sunday, October 20 	 Haunting Harmonies Halloween Fun

Sunday, December 1	 A Seasonal Celebration

Sunday, March 2	 	 A Pocketful of Disney

Sunday, May 4	 	 May The Fourth Be With You

Mark Your Calendars!

WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 11 

ROYAL ASHBURN GC


ANNUAL CHRISTMAS 
LUNCH & GALA


	 

Sign Up Coming this fall!



From Your Interest Groups Chair

Our Annual General Meeting will be on June 12, 2024 at the Uxbridge 
Community Centre!  Only our Club members are invited to join an 
Interest Group unless the group has reached its maximim number and 
then your name can be added to the wait list.  (Port Perry Club 
members can join the Joint Club Latin Dancing Group.) Sign-Up 
sheets for all groups will be available at the Interest Groups table 
during our Annual Meeting, or please contact us by clicking on: 
interestgroups.uxbridgeprobus@gmail.com .                      


POTENTIAL INTEREST GROUPS Bid Euchre, Board Games, Breakfast Club, Casino Visits, 
Cooking, Current Events, Fitness, Horses & Other Animals, Mah-jong, Lawn Bowling, Meditation, 
Memoir Writing, Movies, Music, Sign Language, Spanish Lessons, Sports (Pole Walking, Running, 
Biking, Skating, Swimming), Photography, Yoga, Zumba and more.)                                                   


*If you have an idea for another potential new group or want to join one of the above suggested 
groups, please contact us at the AGM or send to interestgroups.uxbridgeprobus@gmail.com . 


REMEMBER - THERE’S AN INTEREST GROUP FOR THAT!  (Debra Revie Lippay)


TO SIGN UP FOR ALL INTEREST GROUPS:

At General Meetings, there will be Interest Group sign-up sheets at the back of the 
meeting room.  If you are interested in joining any of the groups, add your name & 
contact information to the sign-up sheets!  Please print!  During the coffee break, we’ll be 
at the back of the room with the sign-up sheets. Hopefully, we’ll be able to answer any 
questions. Coordinators all have their group name tags and may be sitting with us, or 
elsewhere in the room available to answer any questions. Everyone joining an Interest 
Group must be a Club member!  

As well you can contact us at interestgroups.uxbridgeprobus@gmail.com. 

There usually isn’t a charge to join an Interest Group, but some may have a minimal fee 
to pay for using the venue.  Everyone joining an Interest Group must be a vaccinated  
member of the Club and have proof of vaccination for COVID-19 recorded by the Social 
Committee. 

mailto:interestgroups.uxbridgeprobus@gmail.com
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Current Interest Groups

BANNED BOOK CLUB: Coordinator Camille Scarlett One spot available!

The next meeting will take place on June 18.  Brett Moore has chosen the book Stranger in a 
Strange Land, by Robert A. Heinlein for discussion. The group will break for July and August, 
resuming September 17.  In May the group read The Apprenticeship of Duddy Kravitz, by 
Mordecai Richler. Nancy Emo led a very interesting discussion.  Most group members did not care 
for the character, Duddy Kravitz, who was portrayed as a rather unlikeable person. A popular 
opinion is that this book was written as a satire of typical Jewish people, remembering that the 
author himself, was Jewish. 

                                                                                                                              

BOOK CLUB: Coordinators Gerri Martin & Kelly Keilty This group has a wait list.                                                                                             
The group will meet Thursday, June 27 at 1:30 to discuss Fifteen Dogs by Andre Alexis.  Each 
month, one of the group members recommends the book to be discussed. The Book Club has 
avid readers with many different perspectives on the chosen selection.  Taking a summer break 
the group will meet again in September.  To be added to the wait list, please contact us at 
interestgroups.uxbridgeprobus@gmail.com .


CANASTA GAMES & LESSONS: Coordinator Amber D’Aguiar                                                                                        
Lessons will be held on June 13 from 1:00-2:00 with Games following from 2:00-4:00.  Canasta is 
played on the 2nd Thursday of the month  To sign up, follow the directions in the gold box above.


EUCHRE: Coordinator Carolyn Hicken                                                                                           
The group will meet on Tuesday, June 4 at 10 a.m.  The Euchre group meets on the first Tuesday of 
the month, at 10:00 am.  To sign up, follow the directions in the gold box above.


GARDENING: Coordinator Sally Kotsopoulos

The Gardening Group will meet on Thursday, June 6 from 11:30-1:00 and will be discussing five 
Instant Garden Improvements.  Members will come prepared to share tips for improving their 
gardens, keeping in mind cost, simplicity and cheerfulness.  The group will also finalize their trip to 
the Oshawa Peony Festival on the weekend of June 8 and 9. To sign up, follow the directions in 
the gold box above.


GENEALOGY: Coordinator Bernie Beales Two spots now available!                                    
The group will meet on Thursday, June 20.  As a group member, you can bring along your joys 
and frustrations and other group members will do their best to help you along your Genealogical 
journey! The Genealogy group meets on the third Thursday of each month 
from 1:30-3:30.  To sign up, follow the directions in the gold box above. 


GOLF: Coordinator Albert Fintelman NEW!                                                                      
We have been attempting to start a Golf Interest Group since 2018 and 
finally, new member Albert Fintelman has agreed to be coordinator.  To 
sign up, follow the directions in the gold box above.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     


HANDICRAFTS: Coordinator Sally Kotsopoulos                                                                
The group will meet on Friday, June 21 from 1:00-3:00.  Participants are asked to bring their current 
projects to work on and some group members may share their skills with the group. Details will be 
emailed out to members closer to the date of the meeting. To sign up, follow the directions in the 
gold box above.


mailto:interestgroups.uxbridgeprobus@gmail.com


HIKING: Coordinators Carol Fraser & John Willcock                                                                                                                       
Our Goodwood/Uxbridge area has a wonderful series of trails through a variety 
of forests and meadows, some quite flat, some with gentle hills.  The group 
explores these forest trails near Uxbridge in the Durham and York Regions for 1½ 
to 2 hours.  Join them for lively discussions, interesting views and leisurely treks! 
Hikes are scheduled for Thursday, June 6 and Thursday, June 20 at 9:30 am.  
Hike details are emailed to group members.  Please note that the group will be 
take a summer break so there will be no hikes in July and August.  The Hiking 
Group meets on the 1st and 3rd Thursday morning of each month at 9:30.  To 
sign up, follow the directions in the gold box above.


KITCHEN BRIDGE: Coordinator Anne-Marie Sacco                                                             
The group will meet on Thursday June 6 at 1:00 and will then stop for the summer and continue 
again in September. Members improve their Bridge skills and have a lot of fun.  The group plays 
on the first Thursday of each month at 1:00 until approximately 4:00. To sign up, follow the 
directions in the gold box above.


LADIES BRIDGE CLUB: Coordinator Caren Narvet                                                                 
The group will be meeting on Tuesday, June 18 at 1:00 pm.  The group will meet on the third 
Tuesday of each month.  To sign up, follow the directions in the gold box above.


LATIN DANCING $15 per session Coordinator Anne-Marie Sacco                                   
Taking a summer break the group will begin dancing again in September 2024. It isn’t necessary 
to join as a couple.  This is a Joint Interest Group with members from the Uxbridge and the Port 
Perry Clubs.  The group will be dancing on the second and fourth Mondays of each month. To 
sign up, follow the directions in the gold box above.


LAUGHING MATTERS: Coordinators Amber D’Aguiar & April Gilkinson NEW! 

The initial launch of this improv group will take place on Monday, 
June 17 from 2:00-4:00.  This will be a fun and engaging 
experience guaranteed to make you laugh and bring you joy.  
The group plans to meet the third Monday of each month from 
2:00- 4:00.  If you are interested in joining, contact 
interestgroups.uxbridgeprobus@gmail.com.

mailto:interestgroups.uxbridgeprobus@gmail.com


LET’S EAT OUT: Coordinators Gail & Chuck Heroux

In May group members had the option of dining Tuesday or Thursday, the same week at the 
same restaurant. The restaurant chosen in May was Farm and Founder, the new restaurant at 
Royal Ashburn.  The consensus was the food and service were good but not perfect - likely the 
growing pains of a new chef.  On August 15, the group will be attending the Nod to Maud 
dinner theatre and beginning in September the group will continue with members choosing to 
dine either Tuesday or Thursday.  The group usually meets on the third Thursday of the month. To 
sign up, follow the directions in the gold box above.


LIT HAPPENS - Coordinator Jen Thorson  This group has a wait list.                                                           
Lit Happens will meet next on Thursday, June 27 at 1:00. The group will be discussing Still Alice by 
Lisa Genova.  The group will meet monthly on the fourth Thursday at 1:00.  If you are interested 
in joining this group, contact interestgroups.uxbridgeprobus@gmail.com.


LUNCH GROUP: Coordinators Betty 
Bignell & Joy Freemantle                                              
The next get together will be on May 27 at 
12:00.  In April many group members 
enjoyed lunch at Castle John’s in Port 
Perry.  Each month, members are 
informed of the name of the next 
restaurant where they will meet. The 
Lunch Group meets on the last Monday 
of the month at 12:00. To sign up, follow 
the directions in the gold box above.


MULTI-DAY CLUB TRAVEL OPTIONS: 
Coordinator Anne-Marie Sacco                             
34 group members are travelling to Newfoundland in June 2025! There is wait list for this trip. The 
Travel group currently doesn’t have another trip planned, but members will receive updates in 
an email. To join the group please contact interestgroups.Uxbridgeprobus@gmail.com.


PICKLE BALL: Coordinators Gerry Bignell & Alan James                                                        
The group plays weekly on Tuesdays & Fridays at 10:00 am, weather permitting. New players 
always welcome.  To sign up, follow the directions in the gold box above.


REDUCING OUR FOOTPRINT: Coordinator Brian Keeling 

The group will meet on June 19 from 10:00 to 12:00. The purpose of the group is to discuss 
reducing our impact on the planet.  Many topics can be discussed - energy, food & health.  
Each decision made can make a difference! To sign up, follow the directions in the gold box 
above.  Look for our monthly tip in each edition of this Newsletter.
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SCRABBLE: Coordinator Judy Fink                                                                                           
The group will meet on Wednesday, June 12 at 12:30 pm following the Annual General Meeting.  
The group meets on the second Wednesday of each month at 12:30 pm. To sign up, follow the 
directions in the gold box above.


SMALL TOWN THEATRE GROUP: Coordinators Steve Fryzuk & Peggy Kennedy             
This group has a wait list                                                                                                                      
After enjoying lunch together on June 2, the group went the Curtain Club to see a matinee 
performance of Gibson & Son. This was the last theatre event for the 2023-2024 season. The group 
will start the new 2024-2025 season this fall.  If you want to join the wait list, please contact 
interestgroups.uxbridgeprobus@gmail.com .


WALKING FOR FITNESS: Coordinator Patricia Bell Interim Coordinator Required                                                             
Currently the group must be cancelled until an Interim Coordinator is found.  Choosing from a 
variety of locations in Uxbridge, the group will begin walking at 1:00 on the first and third Tuesdays 
each month. Depending on weather, initially the group will walk for approximately 30 minutes and 
length of times may vary for future walks.  To sign up, follow the directions in the gold box above.


WINE CLUB: Coordinators Sherrill Burns & Anne Gauvreau                                              
The group will meet next on Monday, June 10 at 7:00 p.m.  Group members will share wines of 
Germany and be treated with chocolate Delectable Delights made by Anne-Marie and Gail. It 
will be an evening not to be missed!  This group meets monthly on the second Wednesday at 7:00. 
To sign up, follow the directions in the gold box above.


mailto:interestgroups.uxbridgeprobus@gmail.com


Share A Smile!


In Honour Of Fathers’ Day, Enjoy Some Dad Jokes!




